Gmail - Fwd: Summer Camp

™ Gmail

Fwd: Summer Camp

Charles Breland

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Louise Harris <lharris@piedmontpark.org>
Date: Mon, Jan 14, 2019 at 11:10 AM

Subject: Re: Summer Camp

To: <cbreland25@gmail.com>

Cc: Mark Banta <mbanta@piedmontpark.org>

Hi Charles,
Thanks for reaching out. | hope Wynne is having a wonderful school year so far.

The Conservancy has been involved in a landlord tenant dispute regarding the construction the tenant is doing in the
Community Center for a new restaurant space. During construction, a void under slab around a sewer line was
discovered. City of Atlanta Department of Watershed Management investigated and repaired the void. The building
has since been evaluated by an engineer and deemed sound. The tenant has not yet returned to work.

You can view our full statement about the Community Center on our website: https://www.piedmontpark.org/press-
room/

I've copied Mark Banta, our President and CEO, on this email. Please feel free to reach out to me or Mark if you have
any additional questions.

Thank you,
Louise Harris

Director of Programs
Phone: (404) 875-7275 ext. 326
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On Mon, Jan 14, 2019 at 9:31 AM Camp PPC <camp@piedmontpark.org> wrote:
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Gmail - Fwd: Summer Camp 4/22/19, 4:33 PM

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Charles Breland <cbreland25@gmail.com>
Date: Sun, Jan 13, 2019 at 1:53 PM

Subject: Summer Camp

To: <camp@piedmontpark.org>

Hi, I’'m aware of the sinkhole issue at the Conservancy/Willie’s building there at the park. Last year my daughter
attended camp there. We're starting to make summer camp plans and would love to do a couple of weeks there
again this summer but want to ensure the issue with the building will be taken care of by then. Thanks for any info
you can provide.

Charles

Sent from my iPhone
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Fwd: Camp

Stephanie
Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Louise Harris <lharris@piedmontpark.org>
Date: December 21, 2018 at 2:15:10 PM EST
To:

Cc: Mark Banta <mbanta@piedmontpark.org>
Subject: Re: Camp

H ,
Thanks for reaching out. | hope Josie and Laylah have had a wonderful school year so far.

The Conservancy has been involved in a landlord tenant dispute regarding the construction the tenant is
doing in the Community Center for a new restaurant space. During construction, a void under slab
around a sewer line was discovered. City of Atlanta Department of Watershed Management
investigated and repaired the void. The building has since been evaluated by an engineer and deemed
sound. The tenant has not yet returned to work.

I've copied Mark Banta, our President and CEO, on this email. Please feel free to reach out to me or
Mark if you have any additional questions.
Thank you,

Louise Harris
Director of Programs
Phone: (404) 875-7275 ext. 326
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Gmail - Fwd: Camp 4/4/19, 8:49 PM

Hi there, | just got the email about camp this summer which we hope to attend. However a neighbor
of ours told me that there is big sink hole where the camp building is located. She stated that it was
potentially quite dangerous and that some construction was halted. Had this all been resolved?

Thanks,

Sent from my iPhone
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